Freedom of Information Unit
Dept of Foreign Affairs
Iveagh House

80 St Stephen's Green
Dublin 2

February 15 2015

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am seeking the following information under the Freedom of Information Act.

Barry Lennon

1. Abreakdown of the financial cost to the Department of Foreign Affairs of providing
hospitality for events and other occasions hosted by the department from the year January 1°

2015 to the 31% December 2015.

Kind regards,
Barry Lennon
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